
Reception ‘Spring 1 

 

                   English  

 

This half term we will be learning the story, ‘The Gin-

gerbread Man’. We will be enjoying decorating some 

gingerbread men and describing what they taste like 

before learning the story with actions. Please ask your 

child to retell the story and post videos on Tapestry to 

share with the class. 

                  The World 

This half term we will be learning 

about space, starting with our visit 

from the Wonderdome on 4th 

March. 

Children take 

home two new 

reading books 

each week ;a 

book that they 

can read on 

their own and 

a library book. Please take 

the time to read with your 

child everyday at home. 

Please also make sure that 

your child brings their book 

bag and book everyday.               Maths 

  

In Maths we are continuing our work on num-

bers 0-8 and really deepening our understand-

ing of the way the numbers can be made. We 

are looking at odd 

and even and under-

standing the concept. 

We will be looking at 

height and length to-

wards the end of the half term as well. 

Stay and Play sessions 

 

The stay and play sessions for this half term will be 

Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st March. 

You will receive an invite from your child with the 

date which you will be invited for as we are una-

ble to accommodate all the parents on the same 

day. 

This will be followed by a meeting with Mrs Hendry 

to discuss different things which have been shared 

with us over the half term. 


